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From: Jennifer Bolton/CEXEC/STHMBC
To: Planning@sthelens.gov.uk
Hi, 

Could this go on-line as I couldn't see it there. It's from the HSE. thanks 

Jennifer Bolton
Senior Planning Officer
Development Control
St Helens Council
01744 676184

From: Gerry.Adderley@hse.gov.uk <Gerry.Adderley@hse.gov.uk>
Sent: 07 September 2020 09:40
To: Jennifer Bolton <JenniferBolton@sthelens.gov.uk>
Cc: lupenquiries@hsl.gsi.gov.uk <lupenquiries@hsl.gsi.gov.uk>
Subject: Consultation in relation to application P/2020/0061/HYBR - warehouse on land West of Omega South/South of M62, Bold, St. 
Helens

Hello Jennifer

Thank you for your email of 20 August 2020 seeking HSE's comments on amendments which have been submitted in respect of planning 
application P/2020/0061/HYBR.

HSE's advice on this application was provided on 18 February 2020; we have no further comments to make in relation to the proposed 
amendments.

Regards

Gerard Adderley
Health and Safety Executive
Chemicals, Explosives and Microbiological Hazards Division
Statutory and Commercial Land Use Planning Advice
1.2 Redgrave Court
Merton Road
Bootle
Merseyside
L20 7HS

The current  COVID 19  crisis is making receipt of, and access to, post extremely problematic.   HSE would be grateful if you could avoid 
sending hard copy mail wherever possible and instead send electronic versions. 

Please let us know by phone or email of any instances where this is not possible and hard copy mail needs urgent attention. 

-----Original Message-----
From: jenniferbolton@sthelens.gov.uk <jenniferbolton@sthelens.gov.uk> 
Sent: 20 August 2020 11:20
To: HazSubConsent CEMHD5 <HazSubCon.CEMHD5@hse.gov.uk>
Subject: PASSED TO GERRY ADDERLEY - Consultation in relation to application P/2020/0061/HYBR 

Please find attached a consultation in relation to the above application Yours Sincerely, Miss Jennifer Bolton Senior Planning Officer 

"This e-mail and any file transmitted with it are confidential, subject to copyright and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to 
whom they are addressed. It may contain privileged information. Any unauthorised review, use, disclosure, distribution or publication is 
prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy and delete the message and all 
copies from your computer. The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000 or other legal duty.

Any views or opinions expressed within this email are those of the author and may not necessarily reflect those of the Authority. No 
contractual arrangement is intended to arise from this communication."
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*****************************************************************************************************************
Please note : Incoming and outgoing email messages are routinely monitored for compliance with our policy on the use of electronic 
communications and may be automatically logged, monitored and / or recorded for lawful purposes by the GSI service provider.

Interested in Occupational Health and Safety information? 
Please visit the HSE website at the following address to keep yourself up to date 

www.hse.gov.uk

*****************************************************************************************************************
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